
Indian	Motorcycle	Riders	Group	#1914	–	Peoria,	AZ	
Monthly	Meeting	–	Oct	2022	

11/05/22	
	
Officers	Present:			

President:	Randall	Milinkovich	
Vice	President/Marketing	Director:	Giovanna	Zolfo	
Treasurer:	George	Sezemsky	

	 Secretary:	Rachelle	Kleimon	
Photographer:	Parth	Pairda	
	

Officers	Absent:	
Web	Director/Editor:	Scott	Nitschke	
Activities/Membership	Director:	Therese	Skelly	
Road	Director	and	Safety	Officer:	Open	

	
TOPICS	 DISCUSSION/FINDINGS	 ADDITIONAL	

INFO	
FOLLOW	

UP/RESPONSIBLE	
PERSON	

President	 • Vote	through	Nov	15th	
• 3	names	on	the	ballot	
• OCC	Ride	going	today	
• Cooking	at	the	dealership,	5+	to	help	
• For	Scott	–	Website	works.		Remember	

to	register	on	the	website	for	events.		
Parts	for	Sale	&	Calendars	on	the	page.	

• Safety	–	Scott	McNeil	stepped	down,	
traveling	too	much.		Safety	Director	
position	open.		Remember	to	hydrate	
even	though	it’s	winter.		Staggered	
riding	–	stay	tight	enough	not	to	let	
cars	in,	1-2	seconds	from	person	in	
front,	check	air	pressure	in	your	tires	
as	cooler	weather	can	cause	air	
pressure	to	change.		

• December	Ride	–	Jakes	Corner,	will	
watch	weather.		If	snowing,	may	
change	to	local	ride	or	down	south.		

• Be	sure	to	get	your	ride	suggestions	
for	next	year	in.	

• Dealership	today,	8-9	smaller	Indian	
Heads,	1-2	Larger	Indian	Heads,	1	
Clock.		Dealership	donating	money,	
lunch	is	free,	can	accept	donations.	
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Treasurer	
Report	

• As	of	the	end	of	Oct,	$5012.59.		
Funding	Ronald	McDonald	House,	
some	for	Christmas	Party	

• January	–	Official	Sign	Up	Again	

	 George	Sezemsky	

Vice	President/	
Marketing	
Director	

• Recycle	bike	program	that	we	did	2	
months	ago	called	and	asked	if	anyone	
would	like	to	help	re-assemble	the	
bikes.	Will	put	info	on	the	website.			

• Hands	Giving	Hope	–	in	FL	doing	
disaster	relief.		Let	me	know	if	you	
want	to	volunteer.	

• Ronald	McDonald	House	needs	pantry	
items	and	children’s	cereal	packs,	
snacks,	new	clean	sheets.		Best	to	
order	on	Amazon	and	have	shipped	
directly	there	as	they	are	high	risk.		
Less	hands	that	touch	the	items	the	
better.		Will	vote	to	donate	items	or	
send	a	check.	

• George	asked	about	doing	a	camera	
event	when	donating.		Randall	said	
since	they	are	still	dealing	with	covid	
restrictions	as	they	are	a	high	risk	
facility.	

	 Giovanna	Zolfo	

	
	

Next	Meeting:	
Dec	3rd,	9am	Meeting	@	Ride	Now	Peoria	

See	you	there!	


